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RE: Docket number- 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU 

Public Service Commission; 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 05213-2018 

The majority of the people in Indian River County have made their will very clear. We 
want and expect the sale of the Utility Company in Vero Beach to Florida Power and 
Light to be completed as soon as possible. 

For citizens of this county to have to continue efforts to bring this about is very 
disheartening. Those that are causing this initiative to be delayed are very much in the 
minority but have the right to decent. 

However, it is incumbent on your deliberative body to see that the will of the majority of 
the citizens of Indian River County is not only heard but understood and moved forward. 
I for one do not believe any further delays are warranted and this sale should proceed to 
completion. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely; 

Donna Florian 




